
 

Hi All,  

It has been a busy week in Foundation, the magic of the festive season has 

started to arrive within the Department and the children are really enjoying 

this!  

This week, we have been preparing for our Christmas Performance. The children 

are all superstars…thank you for all your effort with their fabulous costumes! 

We can’t wait for you to see the performance on Tuesday 12th. 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may 

start up a discussion with your child:  

• The Story of Little Red by Bethan Woolvin  

• Looking at character traits: ‘goodies’ and ‘baddies’ 

• Our role play area 

Advent Presents 

Thank you for all the presents that we have received for our Advent 

celebration. The children are enjoying getting together and opening the 

presents. If you would still like to donate, you are more than welcome too! 

 

Thursday 14th December 2pm:  

The children will be walking to the post box on Green Lane to 

‘post’ their letters to Father Christmas. The children will be 

preparing these letters in class at the start of the week. It is a 

lovely festive walk for the children and staff. Also, as another 

treat their Year 6 buddies will be accompanying the children. 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


